
From: Lily Cogdill
To: 'Mark Hendrick' <jmarkhendrick@gmail.com>

jduncanhouse@gmail.com <jduncanhouse@gmail.com>
Date: 5/2/2017 10:05:42 AM

Subject: RE: Lt. Governor Bryant
Attachments: Scheduling Request Form.pdf

Hi Jamie,

Thank you again for your willingness to have Lieutenant Governor Bryant come visit East Pickens Baptist Church.  I wanted to confirm 
the date of his visit with you since there are two dates listed in Mark's previous email.  Also, I am attaching a scheduling form to help 
with the logistics.  Please review and return to me when completed.  Meanwhile, if you have any questions or need additional 
information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Lily

Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor 
P.O. Box 142 
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Mark Hendrick [mailto:jmarkhendrick@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 5:46 PM
To: jduncanhouse@gmail.com
Cc: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Lt. Governor Bryant

Jamie,

Thank you very much for being willing to have Lieutenant Governor Bryant come to East Pickens Baptist. As discussed, you 
mentioned having him come give remarks to the graduates on May 21 or to come speak on June 4. I am copying Mrs. Lily Cogdill who 
coordinates his schedule to see if those are available. 

Mrs. Cogdill, would you please reach out to Rev. Jamie Duncan to coordinate the details of his visit? His number is (864) 933-9141. 

Thank you both, and please let me know if I can be of further assistance. 

-Mark Hendrick
 (843) 455-3917
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